5.23

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Employment standards review: public feedback wanted

From: "Accessibility Directorate of Ontario | Direction générale de I'accessibilité pour I'Ontario”
[mailto:aoda.input@ontario.cal

Sent: March 20, 2018 2:40 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Employment standards review: public feedback wanted

Employment standards review: public feedback wanted

The Accessible Employment Standards Development Committee has submitted its Initial
Recommendation Report to the Honourable Tracy MacCharles, Minister Responsible for
Accessibility.

The Committee is now seeking public comment, prior to finalizing its recommendations to
government.

The report has been posted on the ministry’s website for public review and feedback.

A survey is also available on this page for the public to provide feedback on the recommendations.
The survey will be available until May 5, 2018.

Your feedback will help the Committee draft their final recommendations. The Committee will submit
these final recommendations to the Minister Responsible for Accessibility.




